

CENSORSHIP

EFENCE OF LITERATURE AND THE ARTS SOCIETY)

PLEASE REPLY TO:-

23 Budgen Drive Redhill Surrey RHI 2QB 18th September 1999

To: T J Bain PhD
Deputy Chief Constable
Police Headquarters
Holland House
Landsdown Road
Cheltenham
GL51 6QH
Ref: TJB/2759/cmf

Dear Dr Bain,

OBSCENE PUBLICATIONS

Thank you for your letter of the 16th. Please inform your secretary that my office number is 0181-681-1500 (ask for Mr Goodman). I could easily meet you at your Association's Office in London or at my office in Croydon, if you prefer. Cheltenham would be more difficult for me.

When your secretary rings it would be helpful if she informs me as to whether you would like me to bring any background papers to our meeting. If, however, you want a general discussion that would be unnecessary.

Yours sincerely,

Clir E Goodman Chair of CAC